
From: No Reply
To: freshwaterplanning@outlook.com
Cc: Planning
Subject: 2504-45616 SRA — no statutory information request
Date: Friday, 9 May 2025 4:25:52 PM

Applicant name: Norman Beck C/- Freshwater Planning Pty Ltd
Location details: 5351 Kennedy Highway, Mareeba

The State Assessment and Referral Agency has reviewed your application (reference 2504-45616
SRA) and advises it will not be making an information request.

Please contact Sue Lockwood, Senior Planning Officer on 40373214 or via email
CairnsSARA@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au if you have any queries.

This is a system-generated message. Do not respond to this email.
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